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585 T hope you have all had a lovely

Christmas and Happy New Year!

Welcome back to the Spring term

2023!
This term we are going to be looking at Space

and in particularly the famous person Neil
Armstrong in both History and English We have
the Apollo rocket in our classroom which we are

very excited about!
PE days will be Wednesday and Thursday this

term. Ted and Sandy will continue to come home
with you for the weekend!

Our phonic buster homework book will come
home again each week to complete tasks.
Please also remember that reading is changing
to have 1 decodeable book linked to phonics for
the week and also a library book to read with

you for pleasure.



